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Grapevine 
Gunning Public School 

Upcoming Events 

 

 

NOVEMBER  

 

 

 Kindy Orientation  

9:20am - 11:30am 

 

 3/4 Excursion 

 

 Book Club Due 

 

 K/1 Assembly at 

2:45pm 

 

 

DECEMBER 

 

 

 YHS Orientation 

Day 

 

 Kindy Orientation  

9:20am - 12:00pm 

 

Term 4 Week  5 

www.gunning-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

gunning-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

4845 1129 

“Together we are safe, respectful learners working hard to achieve success” 

How quickly time flies when 

you’re having fun! We are at 

the half way point for the term 

this week and are busy with 

lots of wonderful things 

happening before the end of 

the year.  

This Wednesday our K-2 

students are visiting the 

National Zoo. We can’t wait to 

share some photos with you 

soon. A big thankyou to Miss 

Robertson for all her 

preparation and organisation 

for this excursion and making 

it possible for our students.  

On Monday we celebrated 

Remembrance Day, after a 

special ceremony in our hall 

our school Captains (present 

at school on the day) joined 

some ex-service men and 

women at the post office, it 

was fantastic to have a local 

veteran share his journey with 

us.  

Last week we started 2-6 

interest groups. Students from 

years 2-6 will be participating 

in Dance, Cooking, Yoga and 

Woodwork classes this term. 

They were a wonderful 

success last week and you will 

have to keep an eye out in our 

playground for Woodworks 

finished products.  

A huge congratulations to our 

National Sporting Champion 

Elijah Wilson. Last week Elijah 

competed in state Athletics  at 

Homebush and came third 

receiving a bronze medallion. 

Earlier in September, Elijah 

also competed in Nationals in 

Darwin and placed 10
th
 overall 

for Australia, a massive 

achievement. Well done, 

Elijah.  

I am looking forward to seeing 

our P&C this Thursday night at 

7pm, all welcome! If you 

haven’t been part of our P&C 

before but would like to join 

please come along.  

Our next Kindergarten 
Orientation is next Monday 
from 9:20-11:30am, if you 
know of anyone who hasn’t 
had a chance to make it to an 
Orientation yet if you could let 
them know this is coming up, 
that would be fantastic.  

Kristy Grant 

Uniform Shop 

The uniform shop is open 

Wednesday 

Mornings 

Please make all uniform 

purchases during this time.  
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COMMUNITY NOTICES 


